
Summer Public Meeting : all welcome : Weds 14 June
A superb event in Edinburgh Festival of Cycling 2017

Tackling 
Road Danger

We all want quality bike infrastructure, but most roads will still be 
unprotected for the near future, so how can danger be reduced?

Hear and debate the issues with the police, politicians 
and road-danger researchers

 #OpClosePass PC Dominic Doyle Edinburgh Divisional 
Road Policing Unit

 Parliamentary Bill for 
a 20mph urban 
default limit

Mark Ruskell MSP Mid-Scotland and Fife, 
Green MSP

 Road danger for 
vulnerable road users, 
by age 

Suzanne Meade 
Researcher

Transport Research 
Institute,  Edinburgh 
Napier University 

 Reducing danger from 
large vehicles

Dr Caroline Brown 
Lecturer  

The Urban Institute, 
Heriot-Watt University 

Four short talks, then audience QA 
and panel discussion ... chaired by 

Kirsty Lewin
trustee of Sustrans UK

STARTS 7.30PM, DOORS OPEN 6.45, ENDS 9.30 
Augustine United Church, George IV Bridge, Edinburgh

For meeting tweeting use hashtag #SpokesMtg


